
 

Sunshine kids mcmurray 2024 

It is June folks!!! 6 months into this year and only 6 more to go! Kids are getting out 
of school which means the Christmas trees will be popping up in the stores any day 

now!  

With summer being a bit busier for us here at sk, I will be sending out a calendar 
with the newsletter every month of things going on during that month! So keep your 

eyes looking out for that!  

But, these kiddos! These 13 deserve more than a little square on a calendar. Rooney, 
marie, willa, julian, owen, vlad, rory, killian, poppy, kylie, Kenzie, Maddox & nina!! The 

show is all yours on Friday, June 7th. Ms. Tammy, miss madi and miss Ashlyn as well as 
all of the other teachers at sunshine kids are so proud of you!!! We can not wait to 

celebrate with you!  

Summer means vacations! If you are planning on taking a vacation or even a long 
weekend please let me know because sometimes a kiddo or two makes a difference 

on our staffing and your tuition bill.  

Donuts for dad!!! Friday, June 14th. Please, dads give a extra minute at drop off in the 
morning to share a donut with your little one.  

Our annual state inspection window is going to be coming in faster than I like to 
deal with! I will be in touch asap if anything is needed for your child’s file. Thank 

you for your prompt attention to this!  

Lastly, please remember when entering and exiting the parking lot, drive slow and do 
not leave your vehicles running while you bring your child in or when you come in 
to pick up your child. We are going to be spending lots of time outside, so we need 

to make sure things are just as safe for the kiddos getting to and fro the play area!  

Everyone have a safe and happy first month of summer!!!!! 



 


